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May 4, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Due to the Governor’s Executive Order requiring schools to close for the remainder of the school year, 
parents will be given the option to request a refund for the unused portion of their student’s parking 
permit.  The refund amount will be $60 to reimburse for 3 months of distance learning. 
 
Please check one of the boxes below and return this signed letter by May 15, 2020. 

◻ I would like for the school to hold my refund for use next year (This does not guarantee a spot). 

◻ I would like a refund check for $60.00. 

◻ I would like to donate $60.00 to the school system. 

You can scan and email your response to kbarker@wcpss.net or you can mail it to the school. 
Thank you for your continued support of the school system. 
 
Student Name:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Name:  _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Gregory Decker 
Principal 
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